From: Laura Coffey 
Sent: Thursday, July 11, 2019 3:40 PM
To: Steve Berlin; Reshma Soni
Cc: Sheila Pierre; Cathy Gonzalez
Subject: chair donation

The Law Department has received a donation of chairs from the law firm of Holland & Knight. We are using 600 in Law and 200 went to the general warehouse. Please let me know if you need anything else. 

Best regards,


LAURA COFFEY
Administrative Assistant to the Corporation Counsel • City of Chicago Department of Law
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